
Please see email below: 
  
Akuwa Dantzler-Legislative Assistant 
Alderwoman Coggs -6th District 
City of Milwaukee 
(414) 286-8640 
adantz@milwaukee.gov 
  
 

 
From: yvonne m. dettloff [mailto:ymihere9@hotmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 01, 2012 9:27 PM 
To: Coggs, Milele 
Subject: heartland housing project 

Dear Alderwoman Coggs,  
1/2/2012 
I understand that there is the possibility of a large housing structure(35 units) slated for the north-west 
corner of Center and Buffum.  I strongly appose the scale of this project. 
I currntly live east of Holton, but co-own a rental property located at 2764-66 N. Buffum.  I have been a 
landlord for 15 years and  from experiance the 2700 block of North Buffum has been exceptionally 
difficult.  It has had strong drug issues, and the close proximity to WILSON Foods-which is not a healthy 
neighborhood establishment, creats a difficilt siituation in a already difficult neighborhood. 
Adding a housing developement for the homeless on a very challenging stretch of street is a proposition 
slated for failure.  So I strongly appose this project.  
Any questions please call, 414-264-1903. 
Thank you, 
Y. Michelle Dettloff   
2967 N. Fratney Street    
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